
 

Information Memo 
 
To: Mayor and Council  
 
From: Teresa Olsen, County Clerk 
 
Date: December 6, 2021 
 
Regarding:  Long Point Regional Conservation Authority Transition Plan  
 

 

Recommendation(s): 

 
THAT the Information Memo regarding the Long Point Regional Conservation Authority 
Transition Plan be received as information. 
 

Background 

 
The Long Point Regional Conservation Authority (LPRCA) held their Board of Director’s 
meeting on December 1, 2021 and recommended circulating their Transition Plan to 
member municipalities. 
 

Discussion:  

 
The Transition Plan is attached for information purposes. Staff are in the process of 
reviewing this plan and a further report will be brought back to Council if required. 
 

Attachment(s):  

 Attachment A: Transition Plan 
 

Conclusion: 

 
Accept for information. 


